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What we have been learning this term Photos of our learning 
 

 

Although the weather hasn’t been on 

our side this spring, Plympton has not 

let this get in the way of yet another 

busy term! 

 

 

Train station visits, library, cafés, work 

placements and shops are a few of 

the trips that have continued to take 

place this term as part of our learning 

in the community. 

 

 

We have continued to cook each 

week focusing on simple nutritional 

recipes as well as foods for our 

coronation celebration. 

 

 

Our class has worked well this term at 

sowing, nurturing and caring for our 

seedlings and young plants we look 

forward to selling at future plant sales, 

as part of our enterprise. 

 

Some of class have started transition 

visits to college this term which has 

been a great and exciting 

opportunity to explore and get ready 

for life beyond The Castle School. 

 

Have a good half term, 

 

Plympton Class 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Plympton’s wow moments 
Louise has started to see the fruits of her labour, by 

overseeing the seedlings and young plants ready 

for our young plant sale later this term. 

 

Cameron has been getting to grips with his 

amazing new communication aid, really getting 

stuck in and navigating through his new 

vocabulary. 

Oliver has received wonderful feedback from his 

work experience placement. Representing his 

school exceptionally well in our local community 

 

Aiden has received some amazing results in his 

Entry Level results. A real testament to his hard work 

and efforts this year. 


